
 

 

 

Jakarta, 22 September 2025 
 

Announcement of Bid Winner 
Documentary Film Production Just Energy Transition in Indonesia 

To all bid participants and all others concerned, 
 

We thank all the companies which have submitted their proposal in response to CASE 
Indonesia’s Request for Proposal for Documentary Film Production Just Energy Transition in 
Indonesia.  

We want to notify that the evaluation process has proceeded in accordance with our internal 
procedure. From a total of 16 incoming proposals, our team conducted an evaluation based 
on several criteria, including the alignment of the proposed concept with CASE’s 
requirements, the company’s credentials, completeness of the submitted documents, and the 
proposed budget. 

Following this process, 7 shortlisted production houses were invited to deliver their pitching. 
After careful consideration of both the written proposals and the pitching sessions, we are 
pleased to announce that PT Anatman Pariwara Indonesia (Anatman Pictures) has received 
the highest score and has been selected as the winning company to produce the documentary 
film under Project CASE Indonesia. 

We would like to sincerely thank all companies that participated in the bidding process. We 
greatly appreciate the time, effort, and creativity invested in preparing and presenting your 
proposals. 

This announcement is made as part of IESR’s commitment to promoting transparency and 
accountability throughout the bidding process. 

Thank you once again for your interest in working with CASE Indonesia. We look forward to 
potential future opportunities to collaborate. 
 
With best regards,   

 
 
 
 
 
Agus Tampubolon 
Project Manager Clean, Affordable and Secure Energy (CASE) for SEA 
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